
 
 

 

 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

YOUTH COMMISSION 
  

  

DATE:  January 21, 2025  

TO:  Honorable Commissioners  

FROM:  Milan Shah, Chair  

SUBJECT: Youth Commission Meeting – ADJOURNED 

 

 

The Human Youth Commission meeting scheduled for Saturday, January 25, 2025, at 

10:00 a.m. has been adjourned. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held 

on March 1, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 

For further information please contact Tara Ryan, Acting Executive Director, Office 

of Child and Youth Success at tryan@sandiego.gov or (415) 948-6593. 
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